
The Inner Wheel Club of Moe  
The Inner Wheel Club of Moe have been supporting "The Wear House"- a community 

project supporting vulnerable patients at Latrobe Regional Health in Gippsland, Victoria 

by making and supplying toiletry packs for a number of years now. 

They were recently recognised and featured on the Latrobe Regional Health FaceBook 

site. 

 
 
 
“Latrobe Regional Health  
In a perfect world you'd be admitted to hospital in a planned manner with a small bag of 
clothing and personal belongings to help you during your admission. 
 
Unfortunately, it doesn't always work that way and that's where The Wear House comes in. 
 
Established with community support The Wear House is our clothing facility to help 
vulnerable patients in our care. 
 
Patients who present to LRH without a change of clothes or toiletries are provided with the 
basics to get then through their stay or until family or friends are able to support them. 
 
These patients may have experienced physical or emotional trauma, a mental health episode 
or an emergency situation. 
 
Since opening in August 2022 we have supported more than 800 patients, that's around two 
each day! 
 
A big thanks to the many individuals, businesses and wonderful community groups who have 
supported The Wear House, including the ladies from the Inner Wheel Club of Moe. 
 
Here you can see some of the group packing toiletry packs to be shared with other 

community members who may need one. ” 
 


